





## 48th Annual Memorial THEODORE D. MANN NEWTON **MAYOR'S**

## Community Breakfast

**Harmony Foundation** P.O. Box 620694 Newton Lower Falls, MA 02462 harmonyfoundationnewton@gmail.com

April 27, 2022

2022 PLANNING COMMITTEE

Kenneth Baily Newton Interfaith Clergy Association

Hattie Kerwin Derrick City of Newton

Gloria Gavris

Newton Community Pride Richard King

Newton Public Schools

Renande Loavza

Families Organizing for Racial Justice

Anthony Logalbo Harmony Foundation

Karen Manning Harmony Foundation

**Emily McMains** Indigenous Peoples Day Committee

Joseph Mulvey City of Newton

Chali 'Inaru Dones Indigenous Peoples Day

Committee Tamika Olszewski

Harmony Foundation

Susan Paley The Village Bank

Devlin Scott Harmony Foundation

Rabbi Keith Stern Newton Human Rights Commission

Liz Tavares Rotary Club of Newton

Lee Hatfield Program Designer

Stephen Kessinger

NewTVEugene Foygelman NewTV

The 48th Annual Theodore D. Mann Newton Mayor's Community Breakfast: "Spring Forward - With Hope" will be held Wednesday, May 25, 2022 at 7:30 a.m. at The University of Massachusetts Amherst's Mount Ida Campus, in the Shaw Hall Courtyard.

Program highlights will include remarks from Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and a keynote speaker, who will be announced. Reflections will be led by members of the Newton Interfaith Clergy Association. Enjoy artistic performances by the All City Troubadours, Singer Olga Lisovskaya, Vinny "Tata'niki" Iraheta Taino Iukaieke Guainia, and others to be announced.

Full program and event details will be shared with event registrants closer to May 25th. Tickets (\$35 per person) can be purchased pasting this link into your browser

Bit.ly/NewtonBreakfast22

This event is being hosted by The Foundation for Racial, Ethnic and Religious Harmony (The Harmony Foundation), The Mayor's Office, Newton Community Pride, The Newton Interfaith Clergy Association, The Rotary Club of Newton, and The Newton Public Schools. The Event Planning Committee extends a special thank you to The Village Bank for its lead sponsorship.

If you would like to be a sponsor of this event, and to be featured in our event program booklet, please email:

harmonyfoundationnewton@gmail.com

For those of you who are able, we encourage you to please support our neighbors with donations to:

1) The Newton Food Pantry

2) Centre Street Food Pantry

3) The Arabic Baptist Food Pantry

4) The Newton Community Freedge

